
After the success of a capital campaign and facility 

expansion, The WARM Place was poised to envision the 

future of their services for grieving children and their 

families. With funding from a North Texas Community 

Foundation ToolBox Grant, The WARM Place enlisted the 

support of Project Partners to engage their executive staff 

and board of directors in crafting a detailed five-year 

strategic plan. The ultimate purpose was to further 

enhance The WARM Place's capacity to serve more 

clients in need. Informed by data collection and analysis 

facilitated by Project Partners, including a survey of all 

staff and board, document review, one-on-one meetings, 

and a full-day work session of board members and 

leadership staff, the resulting plan outlined goals, 

objectives, tasks, responsibilities, and timelines across 

five strategic focus areas. 
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“I was honored to work with 
The WARM Place on their 
important endeavor to layout 
a strategic plan for the next 
five years that will help build 
long-term sustainability. As 
long as there are children 
grieving the death of a loved 
one, our community will need 
The WARM Place.” 
Corinne Fiagome, MPP, Senior Consultant 
Project Partners 
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